
 
 

The Study Session of the Development Review Commission began at 5:35 p.m., in the Council Chambers 
31 East Fifth Street, Tempe, Arizona. 

 
Present:  City Staff Present: 
Paul Kent – Chair  Ryan Levesque, Dep. Comm. Dev. Director 
Trevor Barger- Vice Chair     Diana Kaminski, Senior Planner 
Commissioner Killoren - Commissioner  Karen Stovall, Senior Planner 
Thomas Brown- Commissioner  Sarah Adame, Comm. Dev. Administrative Assistant II 
Linda Spears - Commissioner   
David Lyon- Commissioner 
Margaret Tinsley- Commissioner   
 
   
Absent:       Guests Present: NONE 
Andrew Johnson- Commissioner    
Angela Thornton- Commissioner            
Dan Langston- Alt. Commissioner 
 
 
Chair Kent began the Study Session at 5:35 p.m.  
 

 
 

Review of August 11, 2015 Minutes 
  Chair Kent and Commissioner Spears had questions on content of minutes for review. 
 Not on agenda for voting at Regular Meeting. 
 
 
Review of August 25, 2015 Regular Meeting Agenda  
 19th Street Homes (PL150188) 
  Will hear in regular meeting 
 TMobile Appeal (PL150120) 
  Will hear in regular meeting 
 Broadstone Lakeside (PL150188) 
  Will hear in regular meeting 
 Medical Marijuana (PL150267) 
  Consent Agenda - Continuance to September 8, 2015 
 
 
Review of past and future applications with staff 
 Medical Marijuana - September 8, 2015 Agenda 
 
 
 
 
      

 

Minutes 
Development Review Commission 

Study Session 
 August 25, 2015  



DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMISSION 
STUDY SESSION 
August 12, 2015  2 
 
 
Commission and Staff Announcements 
 Mr. Leveque introduced new employee – Suparna Dasgupta, Principle Planner 
 
 Ms. Kaminski introduced new presentation style for regular meeting via Power Point. 
 

Vice Chair Barger confirmed with staff that applicant(s) can present projects for Development Review Commission 
opinion prior to submittal. 
 

 Chair Kent reviewed new permanent item on all agendas regarding a social meeting of Commission members. 
 
 
The Study Session adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 
 

 
 

Prepared by:  Sarah Adame   
Reviewed by: Ryan Levesque 
 
 

   
Ryan Levesque, Deputy Community Development Director 


